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This Term 

Welcome to Year 2! It is wonderful to welcome all of the children back to school! 

This year the children will be taught by Mrs Dunn.  They will be supported in class by Mrs 
Hooper and Mrs Hart on Thursdays Mr Moses will teach Year 2. 

Our topic this term is entitled ‘Here’ which will begin by looking at our locality.  We will link 
lots of activities to this topic, particularly Humanities tasks and hope to be out and about 

exploring the local area! 

Don’t Forget… 

In Year 2 we will be doing P.E. on a Thursday and a 

Friday so please send your child to school in their P.E. 

kits on those days. Please ensure PE kits follow school 

guidance as shared on our school website and that 

earrings are removed. In addition to this, if your child 

has lace up shoes please help your child develop the 

skills to be able to tie them independently. 

Please ensure that your child has a labelled 

sports water bottle in school. This should be 

brought into school on a Monday and will 

be sent home on a Friday. 

Please ensure that all coats, jumpers and cardigans are 

labelled with your child’s name. 

Reading Books and 
Homelearning 

Reading books will be sent 
home on a Friday and will be 
expected to be returned by the 
following Thursday morning 
with your child. 

Please try and practise this book 
every night as this will help 
them develop their fluency too. 

Your child may also have green 
or red words sent home by their 
Read Write Inc teacher to 
practise reading. 

                                                                                                     

Our Literacy focus for this term will be Lost and Found by Oliver Jeffers and Silly Billy by 
Anthony Browne, lots of our learning will be linked to these books. 



If you have any other questions or queries, please contact me via email  

dunnj19@hwbcymru.net  

 
I look forward to working with you this year!  
 
Many thanks for your support  
 
Mrs Dunn 
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